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[IN CONFIDENCE RELEASE EXTERNAL] 

 
 
 
 
30 June 2023 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA), received 
on 13 June 2023. You requested the following: 

What is the status of the 'new MOU with IRD' that is referred to on page 15 of the 
Parliamentary Counsel Office's team Strategic Intentions for the period 1 July 2020 
to 30 June 2024 document? 

The Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) is currently under review. The purpose of the 
MoU between the Parliamentary Counsel Office and Inland Revenue is to govern the ways 
in which the two agencies use information technology and work together on drafting and 
publishing legislation. The current update to the MoU was agreed in to in December 2020, 
with Appendix 1 added in August 2021.  

Publishing of OIA response 

Please note that Inland Revenue regularly publishes responses to requests that may be of 
interest to the wider public on its website. We consider this response is of public interest 
so will publish this response in due course. Your personal details or any information that 
would identify you will be removed prior to it being published. 
 
Thank you for your request.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Peter Frawley  
Policy Lead, Policy and Regulatory Stewardship 

 

www.ird.govt.nz 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 




